
 Caddies Creek Public School 
Upcoming Events  

   Term 3 
   31st August   Hills Performing Arts Festival Day Rehearsal & 
      Night Performance 
   6th September  Year 4 Zoo Excursion 
   8th September  P&C Colour Run 
 

Term 3 Week 6                                               26 t h  August  2022  

News from the Principal 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Wow! What a wonderful Open Day and Book Week. Thank you to our Open Day committee lead by Mrs 

Fletcher and our Book Week committee lead by Mrs Scheffers. Thank you also to all families who joined us 

on Tuesday to allow our students to showcase their learning to their families. Our students and staff were 

delighted to share their learning journeys and for you to see their growth in their learning this year. Thank 

you to all families who supported the fundraising efforts of Year 6. If you would still like to purchase a Bauble 

of Hope please pop into the office. I would like to acknowledge the hard work of all our staff and teachers. 

While this year started under difficult circumstances, we have shown the Caddies community’s strength in 

uniting together for our students and Open Day certainly was a celebration of this wonderful community.   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assembly 

Times 

K-2 – 10.25am 

3-4 – 11.25 am 

5-6 – 2.10 pm 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Thank you to all parents and family members who were able 

to join us on Open Day. Our wonderful Year 6 students raised 

over $3000 on the day through artwork sales. 

 

PEER SUPPORT 
Next week in Peer Support the children will identify their 

strengths. Through the activities, children will be able to 

recognise which strengths they possess. They will realise 

how important it is to use their strengths in different situations. 

During the week you might like to encourage your child to 

share their strengths with you. 

 

YEAR 6 MEDIA TEAM 
 

We have established a Year 6 Media Team. This 

enthusiastic team has been given the responsibility to take 

photos at special events. We have purchased 3 cameras to 

support us in recording our learning journey throughout the 

year. Please remember to join the school Facebook page so 

you can see more of our wonderful photography done by our 

talented photographers. Thank you, Mrs Nammour, for your 

work with the team. 

 

Our upcoming Father’s Day stall and our Colour Explosion Fun Run are coordinated by our hard-working 

P&C in the support of student wellbeing and fundraising for new school resources. I would like to thank them 

for their ongoing support of the school. If you haven’t already, please take the time to read through the 

information sent home and set up your child’s account. Fundraising started on the 1st August. The kids can 

earn some great prizes as they raise money and of course the day of the event will be so much fun. All the 

money raised from the Caddies Colour Explosion will go towards upgrading and purchasing new technology 

across the school. Please see below if you do not wish for your child to participate in the colour fun run.  

AUSTRALIAN GIRLS CHOIR 
The Australian Girls Choir will be visiting our school to hold assessment workshops with interested girls. If 

your daughter is interested please visit the front office for an information sheet. 

 

INTERSCHOOL CHESS SEMI-FINALS Our Interschool Chess Semi-finals were held yesterday at Baulkham 

Hills North public school. 82 participants from the 15 schools qualified in the local heats. Well done to our 
team of Eric, Jorawar and Vihaan. Vihaan came in 2nd place overall.  
 

TERM 3 PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
By next Friday an email will have been sent home with the link and code to book in for parent/teacher 

interviews. These interviews are optional and are for parents/teachers to discuss the progress of students 

and any additional supports that are in place to promote growth and attainment.  

 

School financial support can be offered to families who are currently undergoing hardship due to loss of 

income etc. If you are experiencing difficulties providing for your child, please contact the office to organise 

a meeting. The school is here to support students and their families during periods of financial distress.  

 

Next week is SASS week where we celebrate the amazing work of our School Administration and Support 

Staff. If you are at the school, please ensure you remember to thank them for the amazing job they do for the 

students, staff and community here at Caddies Creek. We will showcase them in next week’s Chronicle.  

 

Mrs Gae Bromwich – R/Principal   



News from the Deputy Principal 
 

It has been a very long time since we had a ‘whole school’ event, 

but we finally did on Tuesday, celebrating both Open Day and 

Book Week. It was wonderful to see so many parents on site and 

students enthusiastically showcasing their learning, 

achievements, and talents. A BIG thank you to the Open Day 

committee for organising such a wonderful morning. The 

weather was perfect, and many families rolled out their picnic 

baskets in the playground for morning tea. It was fabulous 

seeing all the students in their book character costumes. 

Similarly, Miss Tolsher and I were also part of the action. We 

thoroughly enjoyed dressing as ‘Oompa Loompa’s’ from Charlie 

and the Chocolate Factory.  

                                                    

It’s nearly here, Year 6 Camp is now less than 4 weeks away! 

Similarly, the Year 5 camp is getting closer, early in Term 4. The 

students are so excited, and no doubt will represent our school 

beautifully. It is wonderful to see our school community engaging 

in exciting activities that build on our social interactions. 

 

Kindergarten Orientation will commence in term 4. If you have not enrolled your kindergarten student for 

Kindergarten 2023, please do so now. It is vital we know our kindergarten enrolments for staffing for 2023.  

 

Sue Byruk 

Deputy Principal 

Library News 

Caddies’ Reading Challenge – Congratulations to Noah  D (K-4B), Alessandra G (KD), Samuel K (KD), 

Jianna S (KD), Lorrie W (KD), Olivia D (KH), Trishaan G (KH), Jaasn K (KH), Jarryd K (KJ), Aadi B (KR), 

Saumragyi G (KR), Anureet G (1B), Xavier C (1D), Anahat K (1F), Gurjeev S (1M), Ashton P (1S), 

Rubaani B (2B), Taashvi D (2F), Avraj K (2F), Vaani J (2L), Liliana G (2M), Tanveer B (3C), Oceana B 

(3C), Thomas H (3F), Lia K (3F), Benjamin G (3H), Bronte C (4D), Matthew G (4D), Viaan K (4M), Jasjaap 

S (4V), Soham N (4W), Jaisleen K (5D), Cristian G (5N), William K (6H), Gurshaan B (6I), Joshua M (6N), 

who have recently completed the C.R.C.  We now have 145 students who have already finished the C.R.C.! 

Premier’s Reading Challenge - Congratulations to Samuel K (KD), Lincoln D (1B), Xavier C (1D), 

Simreet H (1D), Soghra R (1D), Rubaani B (2B), Juliette S (2B), Avraj K (2F), Manjap K (2O), Tristan N 

(2O), Tanveer B (3C), Adhvik B (3H), Benjamin G (3H), Asneh K (3H), Isabella M (3P), Bronte C (4D), 

Joshua S (4D), Panash A (4M), Kaya K (4R), Mahi K (4R), Jasjaap S (4V), Rachel M (4W), Jaisleen K 

(5D), Cristian G (5N), Saanvi S (5W), Irene K (5G), William K (6H), Gurshaan B (6I), Hakim J (6J), Joshua 

M (6N), who have recently completed the P.R.C. We now have 178 students who have already finished the 

P.R.C.! 

Please note that Beyond the Challenge certificates will be presented to students sometime within the next 

few weeks. Congratulations to all students who successfully completed 1 or more of our school’s Reading 

Challenges! We look forward to commencing the Challenges again at the start of next year.  

 



Book Character Mufti Day – Happy Book Week everyone! Thank you to our whole school community 

(students, parents and staff) for their wonderful support of Tuesday’s Book Character Mufti Day! It was so 

much fun taking part in this special Book Week activity and seeing the wide range of students’ and staff’s 

clever and creative book character costumes! The mufti costumes certainly added to the relaxed and happy 

atmosphere of Open Day.   

    

     

 

Mrs Jenny Scheffers and Miss Anne O’Connor -Teacher Librarians  



Awards 

Merit Awards – Each week two children in each class receive a Merit Award to acknowledge the excellent 

work they are doing in the classroom (19th August) 

KD Sienna M, Nischay S KF Prabhdian M, Hasini S KH Meharpal S, Roma S 

KJ Kiya V, Arveen M KR Rishi C, Saumragyi G 1B Anayat B, Sumaer S 

1D Jamie P, Yaadhavi A 1F Sid M, Aaira S 1M Georgia S, Gurjeev S 

1S Amelia A, Johar D 2A Leyla L, Erin B 2B Arthur P, Rubaani B 

2F Jordan B, Melody D 2L Harvin S, Vaani J 2M Zayaan S, Laila B 

2O Mavleen T, Robin B 3C Vihaan S, Deepthi D 3F Thomas H, Nyla S 

3H  Benji G, Nimrit H 3M Khaled K, Gursirat K 3P Emily C, Isabella M 

4C Jodie D, Gurnaaz G 4D Alyssa B, Erami K 4M Vivaan G, Prabhsimar M 

4R Kiyaan G, Mahi K 4V Mikayla D, Prisha D 4W Rachel M, Riya M 

5C Ekam M, Alex B 5D Jaisleen K, Brock W 5G Amirah P, Yashvik B 

5N Cristian G,Mollie R 5W Insiya K, Nicolas D 6H Taylah D, Aryan K 

6I  6J Eric F, Harshi S 6N Toby S, Kingston T 

6R Edward M, Vincent W 6S Harbir V, Riddhima K K/2S  

K/4B  3/6G    

 

Excellence Awards – Congratulations to the following students who received their Excellence Award 

(19th August) 

Sanmay I 
Sen H 
Manjaap S 
Saavan B 
Luna L 
Angad S 
Vidushi S 
Adeep S 
Jordan B 
Jayden K 
Robin B 
George S 

Asneh K 
Samit I 
Yohan G 
Elin L 
Ava P 
Inaya K 
Maxwell B 
Prabhjot N 
Harnoor S 
Rutva G 
Riya K 
Kyra W 

Aryaveer S 
Prabhleen B 
Nathan K 
Shabud S 
Amelia D 
Bethany L 
Kenny H 
Aaryan K 
Samar D 
Evie L 
William P 
Charlotte R 

Inaya K 
Jade H 
Ghazal K 
Adelina A 
Manvik B 
Keshav V 
Amy H 
Ved P 
Hargun S 
Devyani V 
Rihaan B 
Bira G 

 

Lost Property Information 

The P&C have kindly agreed to help us sort through the large quantity of school clothing being placed in 

lost property. This will occur on weekly basis. Clothing that has legible full names will be returned to their 

classroom. All other clothing will either go to the P&C or taken to the recycle clothing bins 

P&C News 
CCPS P&C FATHERS DAY STALL Thank you to all those people who have 
already returned their pre-purchase note and money to the office or been to 
see the P&C over the past few mornings outside the office.  

On Wednesday 31st August, the P&C will be holding the Caddies Father’s 
Day Stall. All vouchers will need to be pre purchased by completing the note 
that was sent home in Week 5. One form needs to be completed for each 
student. The P&C volunteers will be staffing a table outside the office 830-

9am Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th August 2022 to collect card & cash payments.  

PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE WILL BE NO TICKET SALES ON WEDNESDAY 31st AUGUST 



 P&C MEETING 

This month’s P&C meeting will be held face-to-face next Tuesday 30th August 
2022 at 7pm in the Teachers Staff Room. These meetings are a great opportunity 
to hear firsthand what is happening at the school from the School Executive and 
be involved in the P&C. Everyone is welcome. 

 

Colour Explosion! WOW! We have had some amazing 
fundraising happening for the Colour Run so far. There has 
already been 209 Profiles created and the fundraising dollars are 
steadily rising which is just AWESOME! We have raised $14,766 
already and can’t wait to see that climb even further with just 
under two weeks left to fundraise.  

 

The class with the most profiles set up is 2M. 

The current highest fundraising student is in 1F. 

The highest fundraising class is 3P. 

Students are also encouraged to start thinking about what prizes they might like to order based on their 
funds they have raised. The selection of prizes can be found inside the colour explosion booklet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE CADDIES COLOUR EXPLOSION ON THURSDAY 8th SEPTEMBER! 

If you haven’t already, please take the time to read through the information and set up your child’s account. 
Fundraising started on the 1st August! The kids can earn some great prizes as they raise money and of 
course the day of the event will be so much fun. All the money raised from the Caddies Colour Explosion 
will go towards upgrading and purchasing new technology across the school.   

Thank you to those people who have contacted us to help out on the day. If you are interested in 
volunteering at the Colour Explosion, please email ccps_pandcfundraising@yahoo.com  

Please email the P&C Fundraising team on 

 ccps_pandcfundraising@yahoo.com and include the following 
information: 

 - Volunteers name 

- Mobile number 

- Email 

- Students name at Caddies - Students class 

 



Jigsaw OOSH Vacation Care 

 

 

  



 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: School Run4 Fun Colour Explosion – Parent Consent  
 
Thank you to date for your support with the P&C Run4Fun Colour Explosion. The event is less than 2 weeks away which is very exciting. The 
event will be held between 11am – 3pm on Thursday 8th September 2022 on the school oval. 
 
It is our responsibility to seek permission for your child to participate in the School Run4Fun Colour Explosion. All measures have been taken to 

ensure that this event is safe for all students.  

There will be various colour powder stations throughout the course. Your child can still participate in the event should you not wish for them 
to be sprayed with colour powder (they will be asked to approach the powder stations with crossed arms if they don’t want to be puffed with 
powder) but it should be noted that we can’t guarantee that they won’t get some powder on them especially if it is a windy day. 
 
The P&C volunteers will do their best to throw the powder at the torso, however wind and other factors can cause the powder to protrude on 
the face. Children will be provided with a pair of sunglasses for the event or children can bring in their own goggles to wear if you’d prefer.  
 
The colour powder used in the event is non-toxic, biodegradable and environmentally friendly consisting of 98% corn starch and 2% food 
colouring. It will likely washout of your child’s clothing, however we recommend that your child wears a plain white shirt that you don’t mind 
being coloured. That’s what the event is all about! 
 
Based on the toxicology profiles of the powders used, their concentrations in the formulation and the mode of use, the colour powder is 
considered safe for use. Students with lung issues such as asthma are advised to be careful in their decision to participate.  
 
Should you wish to view the ingredient listings and toxicology risk assessment of the powder, please see a P&C Executive member or visit our 
Facebook Events page @CCPSPCEvents where they will all be posted.        
 
Get ready for a BLAST OF COLOUR, and thanks in advance for your support! Happy fundraising!    
 
Jacqui Hoad & Natalie Reynolds 
P&C Vice Presidents 
 
 
 
 

……….………………………...……….…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

SCHOOL RUN4FUN COLOUR EXPLOSION PARENT CONSENT FORM  
 

Please complete and return to the Administration Office if you DO NOT consent for your child/s to participate in the P&C Run4Fun Colour 
Explosion.  

 
I, ....................................................... do not wish for my child/s stated below to participate in the School Run4Fun Colour Explosion.  

 
Student’s Name: ………………………………………………… Class: ………………………………………….. 

Student’s Name: ………………………………………………… Class: ………………………………………….. 

Student’s Name: ………………………………………………… Class: ………………………………………….. 

 

Parent/Guardian’s Signature: ……….…………………………………………........ Date: ...….…………………………………….. 

 

IF YOU DO NOT COMPLETE THE BELOW CONSENT FORM THIS WILL CONFIRM THAT YOUR CHILD CAN PARTICIPATE  

 


